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Subject: World Commission Hearings

Dear Amin,

I have asked our Executive Director in Malta to send you, by DHL, all the background 
material for the hearings for the World Commission. It would be splendid if you could
cover, not only the Gulf countries but perhaps the other Arab countries as well. I have 
sent to Minister Najeeb a fax of which I am attaching a copy. Whatever you can do 
to help in this endeavour will be most fervently appreciated.

For your information lam  also attaching a letter from the Director General of UNESCO 
so you see that your cooperation in fully in line with UNESCO policy.

It was great to see you both, and thanks again for the lovely desert ride and the nice 
time in your home!

Hoping to hear from you soon again,

Yours as ever
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